
 

 

 

September 18, 2020 

Tyrone Naquin 
Division of Fuel Management 
Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: License Amendment Request for the License SNM-95 (Docket Number 070-0113) 

Dear Mr. Naquin, 

The Pennsylvania State University (the University) is submitting a license amendment request to remove 
the Hammond Building from its special nuclear material License SNM-95. Hammond Building is one of 
the three authorized places for the use of special nuclear materials (SNM) at the University. The SNM use 
in Hammond Building was discontinued in May 2016 and there is no intent for SNM to return to use in 
this facility. Supporting documents (Enclosures 1 and 2) for this request are included with this letter for 
your review.  

Please contact the University’s Radiation Safety Officer, Yuanqing Guo (see contact information below) 
for any additional information. 

Yuanqing Guo 
201 Academic Projects Building 
Penn State University 
University Park, PA  16802 
814-863-3939 
yxg14@psu.edu 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Lora G. Weiss, Ph.D. 
Senior Vice President for Research 
The Pennsylvania State University 

 

Enclosure 1: License Amendment Request to Remove the Hammond Building from the License SNM-95 

Enclosure 2: Hammond 009 Decommissioning Report from December 3, 2018 

 

CC: Robert Paulson, Chair, University Isotopes Committee 

James Crandall, Director, Environmental Health and Safety 

Yuanqing Guo, Radiation Safety Officer 

Lora G. Weiss, Ph.D.   814-865-6332 
Senior Vice President for Research Lora.Weiss@psu.edu  
The Pennsylvania State University www.research psu.edu 
304 Old Main    
University Park, PA  16802-1504    
      




